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I was able to look over the potential changes to the FMLA forms and
would like to say that I am very pleased with them.  As the FMLA
administrator for my company, the current leave forms can be very
confusing for our employees; I have had to make a letter to go along
with the forms just to explain what the form is requesting and/or
stating.  We also have issues with the physicians not completing all the
information necessary for us to approve the employee's leave; they can
be very vague, leave information out all-together, or you can't read
their writing.  It can be very frustrating and time-consuming trying to
figure it out or to have the forms completed in their entirety.  I think
having the check boxes will help with this a great deal.  I hope the
forms will be updated soon!

Regards,

--
Jennifer Rose
Payroll Manager/HR Coordinator
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